Memorandum

TO: City Council

FROM: Priyanka Rai , Deputy clerk

DATE: June 3, 2024

SUBJECT: Application for Special Event Liquor License - Church of St. Odilia
ITEM 8.2

NUMBER:

SECTION: CONSENT AGENDA

REQUESTED MOTION

To approve the application for a special event liquor license for the Church of St. Odilia

INTRODUCTION

The Church of St. Odilia has submitted an application for a temporary on-sale liquor license
for their MN Food Truck Rally event on July 24, 2024 at St. Odilia, 3495 Victoria Street North.
The event will take place in the parking lot.

DISCUSSION

Church of St. Odilia will be holding their MN Food Truck Rally event on July 24, 2024 in their
parking lot. They have applied for a temporary on-sale liquor license for the event. Their
application meets city code requirements regarding special event liquor licenses.

RECOMMENDATION

It is recommended that the city council approve the request from Church of St. Odilia for a
temporary on-sale intoxicating liquor license for their MN Food Truck Rally event to be held
on July 24, 2024, in the St. Odilia Church parking lot, 3495 Victoria Street.

ATTACHMENTS
St. Odilia Permit On-Sale Liqour License.pdf


https://legistarweb-production.s3.amazonaws.com/uploads/attachment/pdf/2644860/St._Odilia_Permit_On-Sale_Liqour_License.pdf
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